
MAR.29

DO YOU VISIT OR LIVE 
NEAR RILEY PARK?
City staff want to hear from you!  

We are planning the future of Riley Park.

Park Planning is holding an information session 

to get your feedback on the proposed park 

amenities to complete the detailed design 

portion of this park project.

UNABLE TO ATTEND THE SESSION?
Visit coquitlam.ca/parkprojects and share your thoughts by completing the survey.

Date: 

Wed, March 29, 2017

Time: 

4:00 – 8:00 P.M. 

Location: 

Burke Mountain Firehall, 

Community Room,  

3501 David Ave., Coquitlam

INFORMATION SESSION
RILEY PARK

coquitlam.ca/parkprojects

parksandconsultation@coquitlam.ca

604-927-6300

STAY CONNECTED WITH US!


